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 Silver  Tour 

Well, the preliminary part of the hockey calendar is over now we are down to the serious stuff 

with the trip to Coffs less than 3 weeks away and all is generally ready with the bus well and 

truly booked the dazzling shirts all but received and the accommodation ready for our 

attendance at the Coastal Bay. 

I may have caused a couple of people a hiccup or two with payments as I included what I thought the name of the 

Greater Bank account title would be / could be.  However, I have subsequently found out that I was wwwwwrong so my 

apologies but channelling Don “that will be the last time you hear me say that I was wwwwwrong” 

Anyhow to get things straight, for those who may not have finished fully paying, the details are once again as follows: 

Account Name: 

BSB - 637000 

A/C number – 720797682  

Please include your name on the deposit.  

Further, it would be great if you could also send me an email to cath_col53@yahoo.com.au once deposited. 

Now, down to the important stuff YOU MUST REMEMBER: 

1. Hawaiian shirt to be worn on the “bus” (virgins will be issued their shirts prior to embarkation old hands if it 

doesn’t fit let me know, I wouldn’t like you being out of place). 

2. Black and gold quadrant shirt, yes, the one you take every other year that you don’t forget it (yes, I will have 

tigers shirts if you forget) 

3. Shorts will be black or Tigers shorts 

4. Socks will be yellow Tigers socks, (again the ones you took home last year; virgins will be supplied as per shirts). 

5. Stick – hockey type please. 

6. A pair of playing shoes, sprig type would be handy if you want to stand up on the Astro. 

7. Don’t forget your shinnies and mouthguard. 

8. Toiletries (including anti pong spray, towel for after the game, toothpaste and brush etc). 

9. A change of clothes (please). 

10. A stubby holder. 

11. Spending money (you pick the amount) 

12. Anything else that you feel you need. 

We have a slight detour planned this year going into the Taree to the Manning Hotel for lunch curtesy of Fergie so no 

stop this year at Kew, so we will miss Kew (Oh, well I don’t have the same flare for joke telling).  Then back onto the bus 

post lunch for the trip to Freddo obviously for a pie or such before boarding again for the last stop at Coffs.  

We still have a couple more spots at the accommodation and plenty of room on the bus, so if there is anyone else who 

has recently freed up their social calendar for the 14th to 16th October 2016 and would like a bus trip north to Coffs 

Harbour for the Tigers Hockey Silver Anniversary Trip then you are more than welcome to come along with the payment 

of $ 450.  

Finally, see you on Friday 14.10.2016,  09.50am sharp    at the Hockey Centre 

The Apprentice:  Col   (M) 0422 965 991 
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